[bookmark: _Hlk83642596]Dear Members,

In anticipation of the Fall Archaeology Workshops on October 30th, sponsored by the State Museum, PAC requested clarification on COVID Protocols.  The State Museum has provided the following:

Workshops in Archaeology - COVID Protocols

[bookmark: _GoBack]As per our brochure and media announcements, the current plan for the 2021 Workshops is to hold them both in-person and virtually, via Zoom. As a precaution, to reduce the spread of COVID-19 at our in-person Workshops in Archaeology, we are cancelling the evening reception. In addition, the breaks will be limited to coffee, tea and water. Masks are strongly encourage but not required.

We hope this will not affect your attendance and we look forward to seeing you in-person or virtually on October 30th. 
 
The Section of Archaeology, The State Museum of Pennsylvania

Notices for the Workshops have gone out, but just in case, the link to the Workshops are below:

http://statemuseumpa.org/WorkshopsInArchaeology/

Sincerely,
Ira Beckerman, President
